
WARNING
KEEP CLEAR OF OVERHEAD ELECTRIC LINES
A distance of at least 4 METRES must be maintained 
between any part of this vehicle, equipment or load and 
any overhead electric power line, unless the permission 
of the owner of the line has been obtained.

This is a requirement of the Electricity (Safety) Regulations 2010


